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25th June 2019

Dear Parents,
This year, we have once again, been invited to participate in SWR’s ‘Proms in the Park’ which will take place on Thursday 11th July, at 6.30pm on Sir William Romney’s School field.
The children have been working hard with Mr Dillon, Head of Music at SWR, to learn songs for the concert and they will sing alongside older students from SWR and pupils from Avening School. We appreciate that this is a busy time of year and an evening event, but we would like as many of our KS2 pupils to attend as possible, as this is a wonderful opportunity for our children to perform and come together as a community at the end of the school year.
We warmly invite you to join us at this summer event. You are welcome to bring your own picnic or purchase food and drink at the event.  This year, all children who are performing, will be sitting with staff from St Mary’s School.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tickets for parents and families will be available from the school office from Thursday 27th June and are priced as follows: Adults £3, Concession £2, Family ticket £8. (Cheques payable to Sir William Romney’s School). Tickets will be available to purchase on the night. Children who are performing DO NOT need a ticket
Your son/daughter will need to be at SWR by 6.15pm on the evening, in school uniform, ready for a 6.30pm start. Please make sure your child is collected at the end of the concert which should finish at 8.00pm. So that we know how many children will be attending, please complete the reply slip at the bottom of this letter and return to school as soon as possible.
We look forward to seeing you on what promises to be a wonderful evening. 
Thank you for your support.
The KS2 Team



I give permission for       ___________________________     (Child’s name) to take part in the 
SWR Proms in the Park on Thursday 11th July 2019. 
 
My child will be collected from the SWR by………………………………………………………….
     Signed________________________ Print Name_________________________
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